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Friday 14th January 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Household Support Fund • Salford City Council 

 

Salford City Council are excited to announce the launch of the new Household Support Fund funded 

by the Department for Work and Pensions. Vulnerable households in Salford will be able to access 

the new Household Support Fund to help them with essentials over the winter months as the country 

continues its recovery from the pandemic. 

 

www.salford.gov.uk 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Barker 

 

Headteacher 

http://www.salford.gov.uk/

